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In the article, "To Change for the Better: a Primer," featured in American Bar, Partner

Wendy McGuire Coats discusses the onerous process it takes to amend the Constitution. 

"To a large degree, modern jurisprudence and legal education focuses on the amendments in place

and not on attempts to modify, add, or repeal amendments. Maybe it is the tenor of the current

election cycle or the deepening divide between the major political parties’ platforms, but movements

to amend the Constitution are quickening and finding acceptance at the center of presidential

politics."

To read the full article, please visit American Bar. 
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